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David S. Houston
tel 703.770.7544
david.houston@pillsburylaw.com

November 4, 2011

Via E-Mail and Regular Mail

Brent Krasner, AICP

Senior Staff Coordinator

Zoning Evaluation Division
Department of Planning and Zoning
12055 Government Center Parkway
Suite 801

Fairfax, VA 22035-5505

Re: RZ2011-SU-024 and SE 2011-SU-009

Dear Brent:

On behalf of Pohanka Stonecroft LLC, this letter is to request a deferral of
the Planning Commission public hearing from December 15, 2011 to January 26,
2012. The reason for this request is to allow DPZ the opportunity to re-staff the
application on November 17" based on the Applicant’s revised plans and materials,
since we have been informed that the November 10" staffing meeting has been
cancelled.

Please call me if you have any questions about this request.
Sincerely,

At

David S. Houston

cc: Supervisor Michael Frey
John Litzenberger, Planning Commission
Scott A. Crabtree
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